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On Monday, June 26, construction will begin on the south-side of parking lot 3 at Newnham

Campus. During this time, most of the parking lot will be available and accessible parking

spaces will be temporarily moved within parking lot 3.

Construction will add a barrier-free walkway in the parking lot which will allow students and

employees to avoid traffic.
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